
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

1)  Congratulations to Brittany Fowler and Shyanne Sanford on your          

      Baptism. 

 

2)  Bread for World Hunger:  Gloucester Point Baptist Church W.M.U. 

 ladies have been busy baking bread!!   The bread is ready for pick 

 up TODAY after service.  100% of the proceeds will go toward 

 World Hunger with all supplies donated by the Ladies of the W.M.U. 
 

3) Church Budgets:  Budget requests are due TODAY. Your committee 

 and ministry request should be placed in the Budget and Finance 

 Committee’s mailbox, in the Church office. 
 

4) Church Council Meeting:  There will be a Church Council Meeting 

 TODAY after church service. 

 

5) W.M.U. Council Meeting:  The W.M.U. will have their Council  

 Meeting on Monday, October 11 , 2021 at 10:00am. 
 

6) Fellowship Hall Dedication Service and Meal:  After regular service 

 on Sunday, October 17, 2021, we will join together for a meal in 

 our new Fellowship Hall followed by a Dedication Service.  Then at 

 2pm Candi Cushman will be our guest speaker, focusing on family 

 and social issues. A Love Offering will be taken.                       

 Please note:  TODAY is the last day to sign up  for the  Fellowship 

 Meal. 
 

7)  B.C.M. SCHOLARSHIPS:   

Our son Ryan, the BCM director at the University of Richmond is 
asking GPBC if we would like to help 4 students attend the       
annual Fall Gathering at Eagle Eyrie.  You may remember that 
we helped 9 students two years ago.  A full scholarship is 
$65.00, but any amount of contribution would be helpful. 
A basket will be in the Narthex if you would like to help with this 
ministry.  Checks can be made to our church, and we will write 
one check to the BCM ministries. 

 
Thank you for your prayers and support. 
Bud and Donna  
 

8)  Community Mornings Out (CMO):  We had a successful first day this 

 week.  It was decided to start at 9:30 from now on. This    Tuesday, 

 October 12, Amy Flippin will host.  If you would like to  participate 

 in the craft project, please let Amy know you will be there. 
 

 
  

9)  Parents of Children & Youth:  We have started providing an   

 evening meal again for our Children & Youth who are attending 

 Wednesday night church activities.  Please have children arrive 

 by 5:30pm if they would like to eat with us.  Each time your child 

 attends, please be sure to advise us of any allergies even if you 

 have shared allergy information in the past.  Meals will be served 

 in the fellowship hall.  If you have any questions or concerns, 

 please contact Connie Stewart at (804) 815-7832  

  

LADIES OF GLOUCESTER POINT 
BAPTIST CHURCH 

 
WMU is excited to announce that we 

are hosting our  
2021 Annual WMU Salad Supper 

 
DATE:  October 19, 2021 

 

          TIME:  6:00 pm 

 

           PLACE: FELLOWSHIP HALL 

 

         SPEAKER: To Be Announced 

 

          MENU:  Everyone bring their 
  favorite salad to share 

 

Please place your name and the number 
attending on the Sign-Up sheet on the 

WMU board in the Narthex 


